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2022 At a Glance 2022 Annual Appeal

Online Giving

68,684
Catholic Charities provided:

Nights of  care to 1,300+ individuals 
served in 9 housing programs

80,000       200,000       800
Mercy House distributed: 

lbs. 
of  food

diapers and wipes 
to mothers in need

toys to 
children

Over $2 million
back to Parishes in Rebates and  
Assessment Rate Reductions

Over 3,000
families participated for the first time 

20% in Parishes that 
reached goal

12% in online pledges

$22 in average online gift

60,500 K-12 students in  
Catechetical Programs 

5 	   4    40+
Priests

ordained
Transitional

deacons ordained
Seminarians
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Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

Despite the ongoing challenging economy, the success of  the 2022 Annual 
Appeal is a monument to the faith, charity, and dedication of  the people of  
this Archdiocese of  Newark. The critical Church ministries that enrich the 
lives of  our sisters and brothers in Christ are kept vibrant thanks to you, our 
parishioners. You play a significant role in the success of  our Archdiocese.

Thank you for your overwhelming generosity, time, and support of  the Archdiocese of  Newark. All gifts,  
spiritual or financial, make a huge difference in the life and vitality of  our parishes and the community of   
the Archdiocese of  Newark. Through this, and because of  your support, we can continue to accomplish  
great things in the Archdiocese of  Newark and continue to share in the saving mission of  Jesus Christ.

May the Lord continue to bless you and your family with His abundant gifts, and may Mary and Saint Joseph 
help us to share God’s love and mercy to those we encounter.

Sincerely in Christ the Redeemer,

Cardinal Joseph W. Tobin, C.Ss.R.
Archbishop of  Newark

Thank you for
your support

Thank you for helping us exceed our goal of $9,000,000! Archdiocese of Newark

Proclaiming the Gospel
$1,000,000

Passing on the Faith
$2,000,000

Caring for the Poor 
and Vulnerable
$3,500,000

Forming Future Priests and 
Supporting Retired Clergy
$2,500,000

• Ministry to Multi-Ethnic Communities
• Office of  Evangelization
• Office of  Family Life
• International Missions
• Ministry with the Deaf

• Office of  Youth and Young Adult Ministry
• Catechetical Office
• �Campus Ministry and affiliated  

Colleges & Universities
• Catholic Schools

• Catholic Charities
• Hospital and Prison Chaplaincy
• Ministry With Persons With Disabilities
• �Respect Life Office 

(Includes Mercy House and Pro-Life Efforts)
• Protecting God’s Children

• Continuing Formation for Priests
• Seminarian Education
• Priest Health Care

To learn more about our  
programs and ministries, please  
visit www.rcan.org/areas-support


